
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/2/2017 8:34:20 AM
Subject: RE: Question for Ombundsman Office

My understanding is there is a more recent version. I will get that to you. I will also get it updated on the website.
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 8:21 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: FW: Question for Ombundsman Office
 
Can you please find out if this has been created in the years since 2013? It will help us on that discussion we had with 
the House members on a committee to review their concerns on nursing home staffing.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 1:50 PM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Question for Ombundsman Office
 
Danny,
 
Per our conversation you were planning to find out if there is a more recent report from the Long Term Care 
Ombundsman Office than this report from 2013 - http://aging.sc.gov/SiteCollectionDocuments/123/2013%
20Ombud%20Annual%20Report%20Data.pdf.
 
-Catherine
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